
Awarded to Tim Sedgley, Excellence in Golf Turf Management - Bob Holland, 

Class F award - Jim Ross, Superintendent of the Year for 1982 

SUPERINTENDENT OF THE YEAR - JIM ROSS recieved this award from his peers 

because in their eyes he represents someone that is a doer for the Assoc-

iation. Jim has held every office in the Association, many of them more 

than once including being president in 1973 and again in 1981. He has 

been chairman of many committees and is now an active State Association 

delegate. Many of Jim's accomplishments go unnoticed such as arranging 

group plans to National conferences, soliciting prizes and funding for 

tournaments and meetings and negotiating good contracts with his club which 

in turn helps other superintendents upgrade their benefit package. Jim is 

an excellent choice for this award as were the previous recipients. 

EXCELLENCE IN GOLF TURF MANAGEMENT - TIM SEDGLEY was the superintendent 

at Saratoga Springs, Wyoming before coming to Palo Alto Hills G & CC two 

and one-half years ago. Having no budget to start with and a totally 

different climate, Tim jumped in with both feet. The renovation of the 

entire golf course began, from reducing the 4" thatch layer on the greens 

to overseeding all the fairways, and installing a new irrigation system, 

to make Palo Alto Hills one of the finer country clubs around. Great job, 

Tim. You have set a fine example. Congratulations. 

CLASS F - BOB HOLLAND - Congratulations Bob, His great personality and 

dedicated personal service to the golf industry is an inspiration to us 

all. Having been on and around golf courses all his life, Bob has applied 

his knowledge and hard work with the Toro Company for the past 8 years. 

Thanks Bob - When someone is in need, we know you'll be there. Keep up 

the good work, it is greatly appreciated by us all. 


